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PERMANENT MISSION OF THE REPUBLIC OF SOUTH SUDAN TO THE UNITED NATIONS OFFICE AND OTHER    INTERNATIONAL ORGANIZATIONS IN GENEVA
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The 41st Session of the UPR Working Group
[bookmark: _Hlk117588293]Review of South Africa
Statement of the Republic of South Sudan
Mr.  President

The delegation of the Republic of South Sudan welcomes the delegation of the Republic of South Africa, and thanks them for the presentation of its National Report.
[bookmark: _Hlk117670372]My delegation commends South Africa’s efforts for the improvement of the human rights situation in the Country. This report signifies evidence of the positive engagement of South Africa with the international mechanism.  

We recommend to South Africa the following: 
1- To ensure that all people in need of life-saving treatment had access to affordable medicines.

2- Redoubling government efforts to create a National Council on Gender-Based Violence.  


We wish South Africa all the best and a successful review.

. 
I thank you 
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